
State of Florida 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: November 10, 1999 
TO: Joe Garcia, Chairman 
FROM: Diana Caldwell, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal 

Services 
R E :  Docket No. 980671-TL - Request for review of proposed 

numbering relief for the 407 area code. 

On this date, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. filed a 
Motion for reconsideration of Order No. PSC-99-2185-FOF-TL issued 
in the above mentioned docket. Because of the time-sensitive 
nature of the issue involved, staff requests permission to file 
an emergency recommendation by noon, Monday, November 15, 1999, 
to address the Motion. 

Your immediate consideration is appreciated. Please feel 
free to contact me if you have any questions. 
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